
Sunday 

Overflow         9:00 a.m. 
   (Coffee and Donuts) 

Worship           9:30 a.m. 

Faith Communities  
 10:50 a.m. 
 

Wednesday 

Ladies’ Bible Class 10 a.m. 
Bible Classes     7:00 p.m. 
Prayer groups   7:00 p.m. 

March 27, 2022 
 

Restore My Soul 
 

Welcome – Ken Holsberry 
 

All In All 
I Am a Sheep 

 
Prayer 

 
Scripture – Psalm 23  

 
Living Hope 

 
Message – Ken Holsberry 

“I AM the Good Shepherd” 
 

Gentle Shepherd  
 

Communion Thoughts – Greg McAdams 
Communion 

I Need Thee Every Hour  
 

Shepherding Prayer – Kevin Baber 
 

The Battle Belongs to the Lord  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 
Wednesday 

Morning Ladies 
Bible Class 

Wednesday,  
March 30 
10:00 a.m. 

FLC 

Bible “PARTY” 
Thursday,  
March 31 

Home of Jeree 
Stambaugh 
7-8:30 p.m. 

 

April 
Men’s Cookout 

 

May 

“SUAU!” 
 

 

Welcome,  

everyone!   

Please register 

your attendance 

by scanning this 

QR code.   

 

 

 

 

If you are a  

FIRST TIME 

guest, text 

“Welcome” 

to 940-209-3402  

 
Counting People Because 

People Count 
 

March 20, 2022 

Benevolent                       $192.00 
Contribution               $14,039.00 
Weekly Needs            $13,423.75 

 
Attendance 

Worship Hour                          153 
Faith Communities                    78           
Children/Youth classes             29 

 
       Missions 

Total Needed           $145,000.00 
Total Pledged           $121,702.00 
Given to Date             $61,019.00 
Given this Week           $1,503.00 

Ready to become a Christian? 

Become a part of the  

10th and Broad family? 

Have a special need for prayer? 

If so, after the service go to the  

Prayer Room in the FLC where one of our 

shepherds is waiting to assist you. 

Ministers 
Ken Holsberry 

Preaching Minister 

Larry Suttle 

Associate Minister 

Greg Stanford 

Children’s Minister 

Shane Cannedy 

Youth Minister 

Jeremy Aaron 

College Minister 

Jennifer Aaron 

College Minister 
 

Shepherds 
Kevin Baber 
Marty Cannedy 
Elmer Johnson 
Steve Kizer 
Jerry McGee 

 

 
Welcome, 
Guests! 
We are so glad 
you are here!  
God bless you! 

Faith Communities meet  
following worship, as well as  

classes for children of all ages! 
 

An attended nursery is also  
available during worship and class. 



 

During Ramadan, which beings April 2  

Muslims commit 30 days to fasting and spending 

time in spiritual reflection and heightened  

worship. We want to pray that the true God will 

reveal himself to Muslims so they can respond to 

the freedom and peace he offers through his son, 

Jesus Christ. Will you join Christians from all over 

the world and pray for Muslims during Ramadan? 

To join the prayer, register at  

https://www.mrnet.org/prayer  

and you will receive a daily prayer prompt for the 

30 days of Ramadan starting April 2. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kid Zone Team #4 is serving this morning.  
Team members include: Natalie & Abigale Smits, 
PJ Navarro, Kason Brown, Daniel Longoria, Jana 

Fristoe and Lee & Stephanie Skelton . 

 

 

Sunday Morning:  Join us for 
youth group time (7th-12th 
Grade) every Sunday morning 
immediately following worship 
in the youth wing as we study 
through the Bible looking at 

how every story points to Jesus. 

Wednesday Night:   Every Wednesday night from 
7-8pm in the youth wing, we come together to 
play games, encourage and pray for one another in 
our youth small groups, and discover what it looks 
like to follow Jesus.  See you there! 

Group Dynamix:  Next Sunday, April 3, the youth 
group will travel to Group Dynamix in Carrollton to 
participate in team-building activities, blacklight 
dodgeball, bow and arrow tag, and ropes  
courses.  We will leave following services that 
morning and return around 9:30p.m. that  
evening.  Students can bring a change of clothes to 
change into before we leave. We will eat lunch at 
Steak and Shake and dinner at Rosa's.  Cost is $10 
per person plus the cost of the two meals.  Let 
Shane know if you want to go as a participant or as 
an adult sponsor. 

 

 

 

 

Join us for Sunday Supper at 6:00! 

The Wednesday evening devotional is 
at 8:00 at M4C. 

The M4C group will be returning from 
their Spring retreat this afternoon. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Winter Quarter Schedule 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Sunday Morning  
 

Faith Communities meet  
following the worship hour  

  
Wednesday Nights at 7:00 

There are great opportunities  
to be a part of prayer groups  

for the next generations in our church. 
 

“Core 52: Building your Bible IQ  
one verse at time” 

is the topic for the Wednesday evening 
adult class which resumes this week. 

 
There are classes for children of all ages 

on Wednesday night as well! 
  
 
 

The Rollins are planning on coming to  

Tenth and Broad this summer!   

Please pray that the border will stay open  

and that they can get a much needed time of 

refreshment and visiting family.    

 

 

 

 

 

FUNFACT: 

When you cross a good ole’ Southern 

hoedown with a Hawaiian luau— 

you get a “SUAU!”  

And one is coming our way this May! 

Stay tuned! 

 

Spring Cookout in April! 
More details coming next week!  
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We are so glad 
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God bless you! 
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following worship, as well as  
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 Remembering Our Family in Prayer 
March 27, 2022 

 
Sympathy: We extend our sympathy to Pam Long and her family 
on the passing of Steve last Thursday. Services are pending at this 
time.  We also extend our sympathy to the family of Jeannie 
Rogers.    A Celebration of Life for Jeannie will be Saturday, April 2 
at 2:00 p.m. at Owens and Brumley Funeral home.  
 
Recovering: Marty Cannedy had knee replacement surgery last 
week and is recovering at home.  
 
Rehab: Gordon Stewart  is at Advanced Rehab, Room 2212.  
Theron Baber is also at Advanced Rehab, Room 1205.  
 
Thank you to our church family for all the prayers, cards, texts, and 
calls after my surgery. We are so grateful for your love and support. 
From Jessi and Kody McBride 
 
Our Homebound & Shut-Ins: Wanda Burris, Betty Gower, Sheila 
Harvey, Jeannie Head, Howard Ferguson, Marie Martin 

 
Our Missionaries: Jeremy, Jennifer, Lucas & Audrey Aaron,  
College outreach at MSU and Mustangs4Christ 
Emily McDonald Spencer, campus missionary at UTA 
Jason, Jennifer & Emelia Rollins, Guelph, Ontario, Canada 
Aniel, Elvis and Moses Martinez, MedRim 
 
Our Troops and their Families:  
Cameron Grice, grandson of Mary Edwards, Ft. Sill, Lawton, OK 
Dalton Bond, grandson of Gloria Stanford, Army Recruiting Office, 
New York City  
Eddie Petry, grandson of Gene and Sherry Stevens, Marine Corp 
Combat Center, 29 Palms, California 
Gavin Stouder, son of John and Christina Honig, Ft. Bliss Army 
Base, El Paso, Texas 

            




